
Will Carleton Academy 
invites preschool through 6th grade families to 

BOOK BINGO 
Tuesday, February 27, 2024 

6:30 pm 

Come play a few games of BINGO and learn about literacy 
across the grades! 

Admission to this family-fun event is a new or gently used book per 
person that will be added to the prize table for all to choose from. 

Family Name: ------------------
Number offamily members attending: ________ _ 

Please return this RSVP to the WCA office by Monday, February 26th. 




